
 

Board Highlights 
  

Gary Wilkinson-Pres, Kurtis Holland-Vice Pres,  Orlando DeHerrera-Sec,  Carly Santi Lozoya-Treas,  Elizabeth Quintana-Asst Sec/Treas 
 

 

 

Meeting of November 12,  2020 
 
 

 
Employment.  The Board approved Joseph Atencio – full-time custodian and Teresa Sanchez – Special 
Education Paraprofessional at Bill Metz Elementary.  The Board approved certified substitute Karen Fouse. 

             
 

The Ultimate Pirate Award.  Mr. Wiedeman presented the Ultimate Pirate Award to E’stevan Cisneros for  
keeping calm and staying by his friend’s side during the crisis that occurred on October 22nd.  The District, his  
teachers and principal are very proud of his heroic actions. 
 
 
Other Reports.  The Annual Fiscal Audit for 2019-2020 was presented by Wall, Smith, Bateman and  
Associates.  The Audit is not finalized at this point because the Single Audit Section is not complete. 
 
 
 Superintendent Report.    Mr. Wiedeman reported the schools were moved to remote learning for the week 
of November 9 – 12 as a precaution because of the increase in positive COVID 19 tests in the Valley.  The 
District will move back to the hybrid model on Monday, November 16.  The COVID dashboard has been re-
worked to show more timely and accurate information for the decision-making process.  Mr. Weideman 
reviewed the budget and reported that the General Fund is good shape for this school year and next year.  
There will be CMAS testing in Math and English this Spring. 
 
 
Action Items.  The Board approved the minutes from meeting held on 10/8/2020; September and 
Quarterly Financial Reports. 
 
 
Next Meeting.   The next Board of Education regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, December 10, 
2020 at 6:00 p.m.    

 
 

Visit www.monte.k12.co.us to find out more about Monte Vista Schools 

http://www.monte.k12.co.us/

